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LEAGUE oF WOMEN VOTERS'
OF GREATER TUCHOM

April 29, 2022

Pima County Board of Supervisors
33 N Stone Ave., 11" Floor
Tucson, AZ 85701

Via Email to COB_mail@pima.gov

RE: Pima County Redistricting Advisory Committee

The League of Women Voters of Greater Tucson closely followed the deliberations of the Redistricting
Advisory Committee. We appreciate Chair Steve Lynn’s respectful handling of the meetings and public
comments and we commend committee members Dr. Sylvia Lee, Larry Hecker, Frank Antenori and Dr.
Augustine Romero for their professionalism and collegiality in the process. Staff support on all levels
was excellent.

We believe the Committee gave ample consideration to the requests and concerns of stakeholders and
that the final maps meet the objectives set forth.

We recommend approval of the districts as drawn by the committee.
Sincerely,

Nancy Hand

President

League of Women Voters of Greater Tucson
president@lwvtucson.com
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